
 

 

 

 

 

22nd January 2024 

 

Dear parent/carer 

MyTutor – Expression of Interest Form 

This year the school is offering the opportunity for Year 11 students to access MyTutor online 

tuition to supplement their work towards the Summer exams. 

In Half Term 4 to 5 there will be the opportunity to access Three to One sessions (three 

students to one tutor) over the course of fifteen weeks. The ordinary cost to parents of this 

tuition would be around £300 however we are providing access for free on a first come, first 

served basis. 

• To secure a place we require the following expression of interest form to be completed 

via the following link https://forms.office.com/e/8fsQumG8WU, and for the student and 

parents/carers to commit to attending the scheduled sessions. 

• All sessions run for 50 minutes. 

• Access to the internet on a laptop or tablet is required - we can loan a device to 

provide access if this is a barrier. 

• The following website provides further information: 

https://www.mytutor.co.uk/parentsupport/ 

• Sessions will commence from week commencing 19th February and run through the 

summer exam season. 

• Given these are three to one sessions some coordination by the school will be required 

to set the sessions up. While we will try to secure students first choice requests of subject 

focus, day and time we cannot guarantee this. 

• Parents/carers who have previously expressed an interest in MyTutor tuition, (in 

September) but where their child has yet to received sessions, will be given priority.  

• Failure to attend two timetabled sessions in succession will unfortunately result in 

defaulting on access to the tuition resulting in access being reallocated to a student 

on the reserve list.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Dawson 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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